
 

Are you a homeowner? 
Was your home built prior to 1978? 

 

You may qualify for the 

Lead Hazard Reduction Grant Program 

 

The City of Hialeah Lead Hazard Reduction Grant Program 

can help eliminate the presence of lead-based paint hazards 

and other home hazards in eligible homes. 

Let us keep you safe and healthy! 

 

Call the Department of Grants and Human Services  

at (305)883-8040 to get on our applicant list today 

 


